ering and addlng multiples of 10 and/or 100.

P.E will continue to be on a Tuesday p.m with Topscore, although Swimming will
* continue this term on a Friday: it will be for the year 3 children, and the year 2
. children will be joining with Reception and Year 1 for an infant P.E. session.

rehension and confidence with reading within that level.

ry child has a stars reward booklet, these are being used
their best and they can earn a star sticker if they

is neat, well presented and good quality. The
merits instead of team points for rewards.

ildren that are on the happy face



